
EDITOR'S NOTE 

New Editor ! 

The next issue of the Journal of Pharmacy Teaching will be the 
inaugural one for a new editor. With Volume 4, Number 2, Dr. 
Robert Buerki will assume the demanding but professionally re- 
warding responsibilities of guiding the journal. 

Bob Buerki brings a rich, diverse collection of experiences to the 
journal. He is, of course, recognized as a leader in the field of 
pharmacy ethics. His work (much of it editorial) with the American 
Institute of the History of Pharmacy spans decades. Most irnpor- 
tantly, Bob Buerki has a lifelong commitment to excellence in phar- 
macy education that will certainly be reflected in the pages of the 
journal for years to come. 

To the authors, the readers, the subscribers, and the reviewers of 
JPT, this author issues a heartfelt thanks. A word is in order, too, 
about the commitment of Haworth publisher Bill Cohen to expand- 
ing the literature of phannacy. He and his company have taken 
some chances, and pharmacy is, we feel, better for that. 

Mickey Smith 
Editor 
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